
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Staff are tremendously positive and encouraging.’ Ofsted April 2025 

‘Parents are full of praise for how well the school communicates with them, promotes a love 
of learning and celebrates every child’s successes.’ Ofsted April 2025 

We will be holding a series of open events at Sholing 
Infant School during the autumn for the parents and 
carers of children who start school in September 2026. 

Sholing Infant School New to Year R Sessions 

 

Will your child be 

starting school in 

September 2026? 

    

  

No need to book, just turn up ! 
We look forward to meeting you! 

 
Sholing Infant School, Heath Road, Sholing, Southampton. SO19 2QF           023 8044 7447 

 www.sholinginfantschool.co.uk      info@sholinginfantschool.org.uk 
 

We’re outstanding!  
 

Is your child starting school 
in September 2026? 

Come and join us! 


